
Attention

This product retirement notice applies to all HOLLAND 
JS-300 and JS-HC-3 Dolly Jack assemblies.

Effective June 30, 2019, SAF-HOLLAND will retire the 
JS-300 and JS-HC-3 Dolly Jack assemblies sold to OEM 
and Aftermarket customers.

Orders will be accepted until June 30, 2019. Service 
parts will be available through the SAF-HOLLAND 
Aftermarket for an extended period.

If you have any questions, or require additional 
product assistance, please contact your account 
manager or customer service representative.
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Discontinued Effective June 30, 2019
JS-300 Dolly Jacks

Discontinued Effective 
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JS-HC-3 Dolly Jacks
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